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This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park 
on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid 
parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that 
they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed. 
 

**Scholarship Spotlight** 
Seniors:  Please check scholarship opportunities!  Students can view local scholarships by clicking on My Profile in SCOIR and 
then MY DRIVE to access the scholarship spreadsheet.  Directions are posted on the class of Schoology page.  Here are some of 
the scholarships recently posted in SCOR: 
  Alexandra Chitwood - Application deadline is March 28th 

 James Michaud Memorial Scholarship - Application deadline is March 28th 
 Stock & Leader Scholarship - Application deadline is March 28th. 
 MANHEIM TOWNSHIP AMBULANCE ASSOCIATION -Application deadline is March 28th  

Heather Kappesser DiGuardi Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th 
Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th 
Robert B. Graupensperger Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th 
Scott Nyland Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th 
MTSD Janice J. Kim Scholarship - Application deadline is April 1st 
MTEA Scholarship - Application deadline is April 8th 

 
Seniors: The Stock and Leadership Scholarship is an award paid to a MTHS senior seeking a degree in education or (pre)law. See 
application in SCOIR for more details.  
 
Are you interested in the Military as a career?  Are you interested in the Military Academies?  Are you interested in ROTC?  On 
Thursday March 28th Captain Ruth Zargan, a Manheim Township and West Point Alum will be at all lunch periods to discuss 
future opportunities during all lunches.  Please stop by and visit with one of our distinguished Alums. 
 
Attention Seniors! PROM TICKET SALES UPDATE! 
We have extended Prom Ticket Sales through next Tuesday, March 26. So, you will be able to purchase tickets at all three 
lunches and/or after school in Room 126 until 3:15PM through March 26.   
Reminder: You must be debt-free in order to purchase a ticket for Prom. And, your guest must be approved by school admin 
before you can purchase a ticket for them. 
If you have any questions, reach out to Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 before or after school or at SchiffNi@MTWP.net. 
 
Attention Seniors: On Sunday, April 28th, from noon-3:00 pm, the annual Senior Sunday will be held here at the High School. 
Tickets are being sold for $5.00 during all lunches. Don’t miss out on an opportunity to walk down memory lane and have some 
fun with the Senior Class. 
 
Seniors, are you interested in speaking at your graduation? The graduation theme has now been chosen and we are looking for 
seniors to present speeches. If you are interested, read and select one of the three prompts on your Class Of Schoology page or 
outside room 259. Pick one and create a 3-4 minute speech. Sign up for an audition time using the link available from the prompt 
page. Auditions will be after school Tuesday, March 26 and Wednesday, March 27 in room 259. You must sign up for a timeslot. 
We’re looking forward to hearing some good speeches. Reach out to Mrs. Kennedy or Mr. Ziegler if you have any questions. 
 
Attention Sophomores. Are you interested in making a positive impact on our School District Community? Please consider 
applying to be the Junior Student Impact Representative on the Manheim Township Education Foundation board for the 2024-
2025 school year. Applications are available on your class of 2026 Schoology page and are due in the main office no later than 
April 12, 2024. See Mrs. Newhouse with any questions.  
 
Women in Leadership Club is holding its annual female empowerment and educational forum on Friday, April 5, during 2nd 
and 3rd periods. This forum is a great opportunity to learn from some of Lancaster's most passionate female leaders from a 
variety of backgrounds and career fields. Please sign up on your Class of Schoology page or by using the QR code on the posters 
in the halls. We hope to see you there!  
 

-see other side- 
 

 



Donate to the “Just Serve” Club. We are collecting for Church World Services. They specialize in the care and comfort of 
incoming refugees. We are planning to put together kits for incoming refugees. Currently we are in need of school supplies and 
toiletries. Donate notebooks, pencils, pens, scissors, crayons, soap, washcloths, deodorant, brushes, and shampoo. Drop off any 
donations to Mr. Peris, in room 210 by April 4th. 

Interested in playing for the girls soccer team in the fall?  On Tuesday, 4-23-2024, 7:00 PM, we will hold our preseason meeting in 
the high school cafeteria. This meeting is for both parents and players, grades 9-11, interested in trying out for the 2024 Girls JV / 
Varsity Soccer Team. Please see the athletics page for more details. 

For any Manheim Township girl currently in grades 8-11 who has previously played for the volleyball program or is interested in 
joining, we will be holding girls' volleyball open gyms every Tuesday in April and May, EXCEPT April 23 and May 28. They will 
be 3:00-5:00pm in the High School Arena.  

Are you interested in playing football in the fall?  If so, sign up via the QR code posted in the counseling office, outside the 
football locker room and the upper fitness center.  There will be a meeting for all interested players and parents in April or May. 

 
 
 

TODAY’S SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbtennis Penn Manor H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Vtrack Hempfield H Gene Kruis Field 4:00   
Vgsoft Wilson A Wilson HS V Softball Diamond 4:15 2:00 2:15 
Jvgsoft Wilson A Wilson HS JV Softball Diamond 4:15 2:00 2:15 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


